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F. No.V.11025/14/2015-MEP(FTS No.3074429) 

Government of India 
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare 

Department of Health & Family Welfare 

MEP Section 

Room No. 514, A Wing. 
Niman Bhawan, New Delhi- 110001 

Dated the 18/10/2022 To, 

The Secretary, 
National Medical Commission, 
Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, 
New Dellhi - 110 077. 

Sub: Clarifications regarding recognition of diploma courses offered by CPS, Mumbai reg. 

Sir/Madam, 

usdioal celhge { am directed 1o refer to this Ministry's Notifications of even number dated A0.2017 and 22 01.2018 (published on 12.02.2018), whereby Ministry first added and then deleted 36 postyraduate degree/diploma qualifications of College of Physicians and Surgeons. Bombay from the First & Third Schedule of Indian Medical Couneil Act, 1956 
In this regard, it is stated that this Ministry is in receipt of a representation from a student who took admission in one of those 36 courses after Ministry's Notification dated 17.10.2017 and now facing problem in getting her PG qualification registered. o 
The matter has been exanmined in the Ministry and it has been found that there are total 466 sudents (List enclosed). who are facing problems in this issue. Therefore. keeping in minds the future of the students. it is decided and claritied that these qualifications stand recognized for those students who had taken admission between 17.10.2017 and 12.02.2018 

(both date inclusive) 

4 You are, therefore, requested to give this a wide publicity so that the students concened could get benefit of the decision of the Govt. of India. 

Yours faithfully, 

Encl: As aboye Digitally Signed by Sunil 
Kumar Gupta 

(sRn kPprl} 16 
eason, AppnVeq Under Secretary to Governmeht of India 

Telephonc: 23061986 ei lt BiaEs 
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